
Morning Announcements 
 

Good Morning. Today is Friday, December 8, 2023 and it is a BLUE day. 
  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance  
I pledge allegiance to the flag   

of the United States of America, 
and to the republic for which it stands:   

one nation, under God, indivisible, 
 with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 
 

Reminder to all students attending any Basketball or Volleyball games – You 
must be accompanied by an adult and you Must have your student ID to be 
permitted into the games. Students cannot hang out in school; they must go 
home and return with their parent/guardian. 
 
The Holiday Dance for 7th and 8th graders will be on Friday December 15th from 6 
to 8 in the East Gym. Permission slips and ticket information will be available on 
your Google Classroom by Friday 12/1. Tickets will be on sale from the 1st to the 
15th. Please bring payment and permission slips to the main office by 12/15 in 
order to attend.    
 
Student Council will be collecting New and Unwrapped toys from now until 
December 18.  We will also be collecting new socks and gently used coats, hats 
and gloves for the months of December and January. Please bring all items to 
room 134 and thank you for your support 
 

th and 8th grade student athletes. All 
students who are staying after school should report to the east cafeteria 

 
 
 

 




